
 

     

Ref. No. FIRE 012 / 2558 

         May 26, 2015 

 

Subject: Notification of SEC approval on Employee Joint Investment Program (EJIP) 

To: The President 

        The Stock Exchange of Thailand (“the SET”) 

 

 Fire Victor Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify that the Securities and 

Exchange Commission (“SEC”) has approved Employee Joint Investment Program (“EJIP”) of the 

Company on May 22, 2015. Hence, the Company’s directors and executives shall be waived from 

reporting the changes in securities holding (Form 59-2) of FIRE shares acquires under the EJIP. 

 

  Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 Sincerely yours, 

 

 ( Mr.Wirat   Sukchai ) 

   Managing  Director 

 Authorized Signatory of Information Memorandum 

 

 

Company  Secretary : 

Tel. 02-203-0868-9  Ext. 311 

 


